
Recessed Meeting August 30, 2021, TOWN OF COCHECTON  - 1 - 
  

 

The following members were present: 

Supervisor Gary Maas 

Councilperson Edwin Grund 

Councilperson Sean Nearing 

Councilperson Paul Salzberg 

Councilperson Michael Walter 

Others Present: 

Town Clerk- Maryann Oumrim 

 

 

Supervisor Maas called the meeting to order at 7:00pm, with the pledged the flag. 

 

Supervisor Maas opened meeting by reading an email from Karen Maninno the town attorney. The email stated 

that we do not need to have a public hearing but need to pass a resolution to approve the purchase of the 

backhoe /loader (Resolution was made on 8/4/21 , Publication was on 8/17/21). Board members agreed that we 

will recess to 9/20/21.  

 

Maas stated that at the meeting on September 20th town Budget will be discussed.  

 

Plans of the addition to the town garage were discussed among board members, will have Highway Supervisor 

Kevin Esselman look over and further discussion will take place.    

 

 

MOTION by Councilman Salzberg, seconded by Councilman Nearing, to adjourn this meeting.  Time 7:00 

p.m.  All voted in favor.   

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Maryann Oumrim 

Town Clerk 

 


